
I am excited to share with you about two recognitions from Baptist Women in Ministry 
of North Carolina.  First, we are very proud that BWIMNC has recognized Rev. Karen 

Eickhoff as their 2021 The Anne Thomas Neil award recipient.  This award is given to 
individuals who have made outstanding contributions to the cause of women in ministry.  

Karen has not only been a faithful minister at Trinity but also a contributor to the greater 
Baptist life.  She has encouraged women and men to consider the importance of following 

God’s call whether as a vocational minister or a layperson.  We celebrate with Karen and this 
recognition.

In addition, Trinity Baptist Church has been recognized by BWIMNC as the recipient of their 
2021 “Church Award.”  The Church Award is given to congregations who are exemplary in 

supporting and encouraging the cause of women in ministry.  Executive Director Ka’thy Gore-
Chappell informed me that this process is independent from the individual award process.  
We are proud to be recognized in this way as we live into our identity statement that states: 
Trinity Baptist Church expresses itself through the servant role of leadership within the 

church which makes the example of Christ the model for leadership and which calls forth the 
dedication of the gifts of all persons, male and female.

I am proud of the women who serve on our ministerial staff and do so with passion and faithfulness.  
I am also grateful for the many women who serve in the role of servant leader as deacon at Trinity.  
Our church is enriched every week by the women who use their gifts of teaching in all ages of our 
congregation.  In addition, you can find women serving on almost every committee and in every 
form of leadership and service.   Trinity takes the promise of Acts 2 that in the last days God will 
pour out the Spirit of God on God’s servants both men and women.  God’s sons and daughters will 
prophesy.  

Ka’thy Gore-Chappell will be with us on July 11th to present these awards in person during our 
worship service.  Let us give thanks for God for gifting and calling us all to join hands with God in 
this world.

As many of you know, we have made changes to our protocols as we continue to respond to the       
current situation with Covid-19.  I am so proud of our congregation and the progress we have 
made.    Through everything, you have remained faithful, prayerful and caring.  Please read the 
following statement, which is our latest update.

 The Covid-19 Advisory Team’s mission statement: Because we love our church family, we will                    
seek to minimize risk and ask our congregation to act responsibly.

  Beginning on May 23, wearing a face covering (mask) will be optional at Trinity Baptist Church         
worship services and ministry functions with the following exceptions and precautions as    
outlined on the following page:
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Preschool or Children: kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com
Youth or Recreation: cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

College or Young Adults: rgordon@tbcraleigh.com
Music: slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Adult Discipleship: kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com
Missions: ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Our protocol for children, students and adult volunteers, in group settings, will 
remain.  This includes wearing a face covering and social distancing when possible.

Our seating protocols in our worship services will remain unchanged.  The  seating 
for the side sections and the back sections will remain every other pew, for those 
who would like more room for social distancing.  In addition, although all rows in the 
middle sections will be used, social distancing, if possible, should be practiced on 
each row. We will continue to use our contact tracing cards at this time.

The Covid-19 Advisory Team will continue to meet and give recommendations in this 
ever-changing situation.

Out of love and concern for one another, we ask everyone to consider those 
around them and show respect for each person’s decision regarding the wearing 
of masks in every situation.  We encourage each of us to follow the admonition of 
the Apostle Paul: in humility value others above yourselves, not looking to your 
own interests but each of you to the interests of the others. (Philippians 2:3-4)

As we return to the campus for various ministries, it is going 
to be so important that we all find our place of service at our 
church.

During May and June, we will be having a focus entitled “Find Your 
Spot!” We will be hearing from our members during worship as they 
give testimony to the joy of finding one’s place in the body of Christ. 
And we all will be encouraged to do the same. For more information 
about Finding Your Spot, go to www.tbcraleigh.com or email a minister 
about finding a place to serve within the congregation or community.

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS
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June 6 
Michael Coats, native of Raleigh, NC, and his wife Cynthia have 
three children: Brittan Gourley (married to Jeremy), Braxton, 
and Payton, who is entering grad school at NC State. He works 
as the Regional Sales Manager for GFL Environmental. Michael 
is a deacon with A4 C3 alongside of Pat York, Stewart Price, and 
John Dobyns. He also serves as an usher, TNT leader, and on the 
Personnel Committee. 

May 30 
Jeff Greene, member of TBC since 2014, works in sales and is 
married to Rev. Shay Greene, the director of Pastoral Care at 
UNC Hospitals. Their children are Jordan Greene, social worker 
at Haven House in Raleigh, McKenna Crenshaw, nurse at UNC 
hospital, and Colby Crenshaw, freshman at Western Carolina 
University. Jeff serves as a deacon for A4 C2 alongside Van 
Daughtry and Amanda Smith-Gard. He also teaches 8th grade SS 
and co-leads in Divorce Care. 

To Olivia and Josh Chambers on the birth of their daughter, Everette Joy (Evie) 
Chambers on May 10.  Proud great grandparents are TBC Members Ron and Brenda 
Fulp; grandparents are Keith and Trish Fulp; cousins, Allie Fulp, Spencer Tschantz, and 
Layla Bilodeau. 

To TBC Member Amanda and Patrick Kent upon the birth of their son on May 23.  
Proud big brothers are Daniel, William, and Michael Kent.  Grandparents  are John 
and Pam Thompson.  Uncle and aunt Jacob and Lisa Arthur and cousins, Andrew, 
Ella, Samantha, and Sarah Arthur.  

To TBC Members Tyler and April Roberts upon the birth of their son, Worth Thomas 
Roberts, on Wednesday, May 19.  Proud grandparents are Dr. Jeff and Robin Roberts.  
Aunt and uncle are Jordan and Michael Mills.

CONGRATULATIONS

DEEPEST SYMPATHIES
To TBC Members Shannon and Tamara Rouse, and their children Sarah, Matthew, 
and Carson, upon the passing of Tamara’s mother, Carolyn Tillman, of Burlington on 
May 16.  

To TBC Members Kyle and Suzanna Fay and their children Kirsten, Seth and Gillian 
Fay upon the passing of Kyle’s great-aunt, Joesphine Rutledge of Winston-Salem on 
May 21

STAFF ANNIVERSARIES
Rebekah Gordon, Assoc. Pastor of College & Young Adults, celebrates her  4  year 
anniversary with Trinity Baptist Church on June 1st .  

Wayne Rogers, Organist, celebrates his  29  year anniversary with Trinity Baptist 
Church on June 1st. 

DEACON OF THE WEEK
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SUMMER DISCIPLESHIP CLASSES

Dialogues on the Refugee Crisis
Tuesday at 6pm June 1-July 6 | Hybrid | Room C101 and Zoom

Rebekah Gordon and Ashley Glimasinski

With more than 65 million people displaced in the 
world today, no one can dispute that we are in a 
refugee crisis. Human history holds many narratives 
of disruption and migration, including that of every 
person in our country and all throughout the Bible. 
As Christians, our faith should be borderless and 
grounded in the inherent value of all people because 
we are all made in the likeness of God. So what is 
going on with refugees today? What is the church’s 
historical involvement? How can we offer a network 
of care here in Raleigh? Join this study to discuss all 
of this and more! All adults welcome. Please email 
Rebekah Gordon if you would like the zoom info.  

A STUDY BY ADAM HAMILTON
BEGINNING JUNE 16

SIMON PETER: 
FLAWED BUT FAITHFUL DISCIPLE

“He left everything to follow his teacher and possessed 
a passion that would change the world. That’s one way 
to describe Peter. Here’s another: poor, uneducated, 
quick-tempered, and full of doubts and fears. Doesn’t 
even sound like the same man. And that’s the point 
of Simon Peter, a new book and six-week adult Bible 
study by Adam Hamilton. Peter was just an ordinary 
guy who heard and followed God’s extraordinary call. 
Discover how you, too, have special gifts, talents, and 
abilities that God can use to make a difference today.”

Join us for this study by Adam Hamilton beginning 
June 16th. The study will take place totally on zoom on 
Tuesday evenings. Email Karen for more information 
and the zoom link. 

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS
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Through Jesus, therefore, let us continually offer to God a sacrifice of praise--
the fruit of lips that openly profess his name. — Hebrews 13:15

ALWAYS A PLACE FOR YOU! Find your place in the music ministry in 
2021!  We will be back together sometime in the near future! If you have singing 
or instrumental abilities, we need you.  We are always looking for more musicians 
to add to our worship leading ministries at Trinity.  Consider getting involved in 
music ministry and being a part of an exciting place of ministry!

Open to all adult singers in the Sanctuary Choir, PrimeTimers, First Light, the 
Ensembles, Orchestra, Bells and those who wish to get involved in the Music 

Ministry at Trinity!

After a time of spiritual renewal and singing, we will fellowship outside 
together as we look forward to getting back to worship leadership in the Fall.

RSVP Mary Brown:  mpbrown57@gmail.com to make your reservation by 
June 4.

Bring your own chair!

MUSIC MINISTRY 
ICE CREAM FELLOWSHIP

WEDNESDAY JUNE 16TH

7:30-8:30PM

TBC BACK PARKING LOT 

(SANCTUARY IN CASE OF RAIN)

Rev. Steve Byers WORSHIP & MUSIC
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A Bible Study seeking to merge the themes and characters of Les Misérables, the story and the 
musical with scripture and relate it for our times today. 
Facilitators are Julie and Van Daughtry, Tyler Townsend and Karen Eickhoff

Les Miserables Study 
Tuesdays | 6:30-8:30pm | Zoom and in-person in Fellowship Hall
Contact Karen for zoom at kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

May 25:  The Gift of Love:   The story of Marius and Cosette

June 1: Building on the Barricade:  The story of Les Amis

June 8: The Blessed Garden:  A Hopeful Vision 

THE GRACE OF LES MISERABLES 

Sunday School
Sunday School has been adjusting and readjusting and I am pleased to say most 
small groups are working strong.  I am so proud of the way SS leadership has 
stepped up and found ways to use Zoom, Free conference call and Webex to 
connect with members, teach God’s Word and share in ministry.  We are definitely 
a church that is reshaping for the future.  It is a joy to see how technology has 
helped us connect to those who are at home, who are sick, who zoom in from 
another location and who are unable to attend in person.  

Thank you for sharing in life together. Thank you for respecting each other and 
thank you for being church.  If any of you choose to use the Hybrid approach of 
meeting in-person while also using virtual space, please contact me and I can help 
with logistics and how to report contact tracing through our office. 

Lifeway curriculum is in for June.  Check with the church office or table in glass 
hallway for items.

Thank you to all who came out and helped with the effort for the Food Truck 
event –tents, trash cans and clean up.  It was a great afternoon!  So excited to 
fellowship and share a meal with many of you.  There was great energy in the 
coming together and it was nice to see SS classes, various groups, and new 
members sharing in food and finding shade. Thanks for the comments and the 
confidence as we attempt to ease back into life together with safety, caution 
and respect for one another. Trinity is blessed with incredible members and 
volunteers!!!   Grateful!

THANK YOU!!!

EDUCATION Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff
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Mark Your Calendars
Shredding Event

August 28, 2021

9:00a.m.-1:00p.m.

We will need those ready to bring their boxes of 
paper to be shredded as well as those who would 

like to volunteer to help!

Sunday, May 30 at 10:55a.m. 

Each year at Trinity, our tradition is to take time during our Memorial Day 
Weekend worship service to remember those within our congregation who 
have gone on to be with the Lord in the last year.  This year has been a time 
of grief, reflection, and so much more for many in our church family.  On 
this particular Sunday, everyone in worship will receive a special card in 
memoriam of each of our beloved brothers and sisters.  Each name will be 
read during our morning prayer, and everyone is invited to take their card 
home to continue giving thanks to God for the journey we have walked 
together.  

In addition, this year our Senior Adult Committee has placed a special 
flower arrangement in the narthex to honor the grief journey of each Trinity 
member who has lost a family member.  All are invited to take a rose home 
from that special arrangement.

As the people of God, a family of faith, we commit to living out our days in 
community with one another.  In the sharing of our lives, we are mutually 
encouraged, our lives are enriched, and we spur one another on towards 
a deeper faith.  This Memorial Day weekend, we remember those within 
our Trinity Family who are walking the grief journey.  We, together, stand 
to bear witness to the resurrection; and we continue to give thanks for the 
lives and the legacy shared.  

Worship Service

Rev. Lydia Tatum SENIOR ADULTS
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KENTUCKY MISSION TRIP 
July 24-31, 2021 | Registration begins in May

Join us on mission in McCreary County, Kentucky serving with the Lord’s Cafe and the 
Light Community with Crossroads Community Baptist Church. To learn more about 
these vital ministries visit:

The Lord’s Cafe: 
kybaptist.org/stories/crossroads-community-baptist-churchthe-lords-cafe,3153

The Light Community: 
kybaptist.org/stories/crossroads-community-baptist-churchthe-light-community,3155

For more information contact Brenda Lowrance at bhlowrance@gmail.com or Joe Ward at 
joe.ward2@gmail.com.

Interest Meeting

Sunday, June 13th at 4PM | Fellowship Hall

FEED THE HUNGER 
Saturday June 12 | Fellowship Hall | 10am-12pm and 1pm-3pm

Feed the Hunger is a NC based organization committed to addressing both the food 
distribution problem that prevents people worldwide from getting the nutrition they 
need, and the spiritual hunger faced by those in extreme poverty.  

In a joint effort of Missions Steering and the Women’s Ministry of Trinity, our church will 
once again host a Feed the Hunger packathon to pack 24,000 meals that will be delivered 
to the needy across the United States, including regions affected by recent natural 
disasters.  Meals will also be distributed by Feed the Hunger’s international partner 
churches to spread the gospel around the world.

This energetic and fun project is open to anyone 
1st grade and older. Feed the Hunger guidelines 
require volunteers wear a facial covering and 
participate in a temperature screening prior to 
entering the facility. Feed the Hunger will also 
provide gloves and hairnets for all participants. 
The number of volunteers has been capped for this 
event to ensure proper social distancing during the 
packathon.  Please use one volunteer slot per each 
member of your family and kindly keep your family 
members together at a station. You may sign up 
using the sign-up genius link on the TBC website or 
by calling Misty Deyo at 919-272-5388.  

MISSIONS Rev. Lydia Tatum
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Contact Lydia (ltatum@tbcraleigh.com) for more ways to make a difference
 for God’s Kingdom in your community! 

Local Ministry Partner Supply Drive

North Raleigh Ministries Needs You!
We need volunteers at the Stony Brook Thrift Shoppe that are willing to help fill 
the shelves up, sort and price donations, and decorate the boutique and displays!

Whatever your niche is, we have a spot for you at Stony Brook! Fill out this quick 
and easy form and someone will reach out to you shortly!

northraleighministries.com/volunteer-opportunities

Please deliver all NRM food donations at our Local Ministry Supply Drive on 
Thursday, June 10th from 11AM-12:30PM at the A/B Hall Portico, or directly to 

NRM at 9650 Strickland Road, Suite 161 Raleigh, NC 27615.

TBC CARES MINISTRY TEAM
Every Monday a group of Trinity volunteers takes the time to sort clothing at 
North Raleigh Ministries that has gone past its “sell by date” so that it can be 
used by other ministries throughout our city and beyond connecting our ministry 
partners with the clothing they need to serve those to whom they are called. 

During the pandemic, this team has been active but shorter staffed, and they 
need your help to keep up with the supply and the demand. If you are interested 
in helping to be the best stewards of our gifts and donations and making sure 
that those in most need receive these gifts, contact Brenda Lowrance at 
bhlowrance@gmail.com.

Raleigh Rescue Mission
• Cheese & Cold Cuts 

(any type)
• Individual Fruit Cups 

& Juices
• Individual Snack 

Packs
• Individual Condiment 

Packets (from 
Amazon)

North Raleigh Ministries
• Mac N Cheese
• Boxed Potatoes
• Canned Vegetables 

Transitions Life Care
• Items will be sent 

out in a church-
wide email

Rev. Lydia TatumRev. Lydia Tatum MINISTRY & OUTREACH
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Y O U N G  A D U L T  S U M M E R  S T U D Y 

Rebekah GordonYOUNG ADULTS & COLLEGE

C O L L E G E  M I S S I O N  T R I P

August 1-7, 2021 (New Bern, NC) 

Register by July 1st   |   More info coming soon

Register by emailing Rebekah at rgordon@tbcraleigh.com

Dialogues on the Refugee Crisis
Tuesday at 6pm June 1-July 6 | Hybrid | Room C101 and Zoom

Rebekah Gordon and Ashley Glimasinski

SUNDAY SCHOOL

C O L L E G E   S U M M E R   D A T E S

May 30:  “Get to Know You” SS

June 6- August 1: “When Christians Get It 

Wrong”

July 4: No SS (Independence Day) 

SUNDAY NIGHTS AT 
REBEKAH’S HOUSE

July 11: Work 

July 18: Family and Friendships

July 25: Mental Health 

August 1: (College Mission Trip) 

August 8: Dating 

August 15: Life that Matters 

“Tapas and Topics” at 6:00pm

With more than 65 million people displaced in the world 
today, no one can dispute that we are in a refugee crisis. 
Human history holds many narratives of disruption and 
migration, including that of every person in our country 
and all throughout the Bible. As Christians, our faith 
should be borderless and grounded in the inherent value 
of all people because we are all made in the likeness of 
God. So what is going on with refugees today? What is 
the church’s historical involvement? How can we offer 
a network of care here in Raleigh? Join this study to 
discuss all of this and more! All adults welcome. Email 
Rebekah for the zoom information.

Underground at 10:00am

FUN DAYS
June 30:  Durham Bulls Game

July 11: Lake Day

August 11: Beach Day
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Youth Sunday School  |  Sundays @9:45am 
 

ALL YOUTH (Middle and High School) will be 
meeting on Sunday mornings @9:45am.

There are no in-person options at this time so we will see you all on zoom!

From July 20-25th, we will be partnering with Baptist on Mission to do disaster relief in Rose 
Hill, NC. It will be construction based work sites that will be great for all skill levels!

We will head down early Tuesday, July 20th and get to work that day! Then we will continue 
our work through Friday. During this time, we will be staying at the Charity Rebuild Center. 
More information about the housing and what you needto pack will be emailed out. This is also 
where we will have our meals which will be provided by Baptist on Mission! It is also where 
we will spend our evenings doing Senior Speeches, playing/relaxing, and prepping for the next 
work day.

On Saturday morning, we will pack up and head to the beach! We will spend Saturday evening 
through late Sunday morning at the Spring Hill Suites in Mayfaire, just outside of Wrightsville 
Beach. We will head back to Raleigh around lunchtime on Sunday.

COST: $150
REGISTRATION DEADLINE: JULY 11TH

PARENT/PARTICIPANT MEETING: JUNE 23RD @6:30PM IN THE UNDERGROUND

Rev. Christian Davis STUDENT MINISTRY

M S  P A S S P O R T  C A M P S 

JULY 12-17, 2021 
We are excited to partner with Passport this summer 
for our Middle School Mission experience. Their 
organization has dedicated much time and energy to 
putting together a week that will be safe and fun for 
our students. 

If your child plans to attend, please register by June 
20th by emailing Rebekah (rgordon@tbcraleigh.com) 
your child’s name, grade, and t-shirt size. We will email 
out the neccessary medical forms to be filled out before 
you drop your child off for camp at TBC on July 12th. 

H S  S U M M E R  M I S S I O N  T R I P 

JULY 20-15, 2021 
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STAYCATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
In lieu of in person VBS we’re going to have boxes full of supplies for all your 

favorite VBS activities. Please register by June 7th (email coming soon) to get 
a box. Join us for a pick up parade on June 13th from 3-4pm to kick off your 

Staycation Bible School.

• Concrete and Cranes VBS Theme CD

• Short Devotion for Each Day of Your 

Staycation Bible School 

• Theme-Inspired  Snacks 

• Concrete  and Cranes VBS Crafts

• Mission Project (you don’t even have to 

leave the  house!)

• Concrete  and Cranes Rec Activities

Get your kit full of fun:

Katie MedlinPRESCHOOL AND CHILDREN
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SUNDAY SCHOOL NEWS:

We are excited for this  NEW Sunday School Schedule:

1ST AND 3RD SUNDAY- SS Zoom with Ms. Katie from 9:15-9:45

1ST SUNDAY will be Kindergarten-2nd grade from 9:15-9:45

3RD SUNDAY will be 3rd-5th grade from 9:15-9:45

Our zoom SS will include a short devotional based off the week's lesson, 
an activity, and prayer. Also a time of fellowship with seeing friends. 

2ND AND 4TH SUNDAYS- Family SS on campus in the ROC (sign ups)

We hope you will join us in one or both ways! 

Check email for more information.

Father’s Day - June 20
September 26

Katie Medlin PRESCHOOL AND CHILDREN



14

If you would be interested and feel comfortable volunteering in the ROC, please 
email cdavis@tbcraleigh.com.

Chair Yoga 
Tuesdays | 11am

Yoga 
Tuesdays | 12pm

Senior Strength 
& Stretch 

Thursdays | 10am

CLASSES TAUGHT BY LAUREL CAVANAGH

ZOOM
FITNESS

CAMP GLADIATOR CLASSES 
TBC Parking Lot | Amy Banfer: amybanfer@campgladiator.com

M, W, F 
5:00-6:00 am

M, W, F 
6:15-7:15 am

OUTDOOR FITNESS

VOLUNTEERS

MONDAY 
MAY 31

ROC Closed for 
Memorial Day

TUESDAY 
JUNE 1

9:30 am - 12:30 pm 
Moose Beaudreau

1 - 4 pm 
Volunteer Needed 

WEDNESDAY 
JUNE 2

9:30 am - 12 pm 
Avery Johnson

12 pm - 4 pm 
Volunteer Needed 

THURSDAY 
JUNE 3

9:30 am - 12:30 pm 
Moose Beaudreau

1 pm - 4 pm 
Brooks Peel

FRIDAY 
JUNE 4

9:30 am - 12 pm 
Stephanie Stanley

12 pm - 4 pm 
Avery Johnson

MONDAY 
JUNE 7

9:30 am - 12:30 pm 
Frank Evans

1 - 4 pm 
Pat Pierce

6 - 8 pm 
Volunteer Needed 

TUESDAY 
JUNE 8

9:30 am - 12:30 pm 
Pat Nelson

1 - 4 pm 
Volunteer Needed 

6 - 8 pm 
Volunteer Needed 

WEDNESDAY 
JUNE 9

9:30 am - 12 pm 
Avery Johnson

12 pm - 4 pm 
Volunteer Needed 

THURSDAY 
JUNE 10

9:30 am - 12:30 pm 
Moose Beuadreau

1 - 4 pm 
Volunteer Needed 

FRIDAY 
JUNE 11

9:30 am - 12 pm 
Stephanie Stanley

12 pm - 4 pm 
Avery Johnson

Now Meeting In-Person

Rev. Christian DavisRECREATION OUTREACH CENTER
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Thank You to Our 2021 ROC’N 
Golf Tournament Supporters!

Hole Sponsors

Donations

Broughton/Lewis/
Blakely SS Class

NC Farm Bureau
Steve Arrington

Lamplighters Sunday 
School Class

NC Baptist Foundation/
Financial Services

Clay Warf

Coldwell Banker, 
HPW Real Estate
 Brooks Warren

Dimmock Sunday 
School Class

The Raleigh Handyman/ 
The Raleigh Golf Instructor

Alan Thompson

Rouse CPA PLLC 
Shannon Rouse

Route 66
Sunday School Class

Griswold Home Care 
Moore Family

Profiles in Character State Farm
Chris Herrmann

Truman & Sandra 
Hunt

Allen/York Sunday 
School Class

Cecil Davis Plumbing

DT Precision Solutions 
Doug Torgent

Fire Pit

Web Press Inc. 
Jeff Hall

Poke Burri

John Dobyns
Collected Editions

Bluetooth Speakers

Wildwood Green Golf 
Course

Lonnie Poole Golf 
Course

Andrews Family
Yellow Dog Bakery

Steve Arrington
Texas Roadhouse

Chick-Fil-A
Wake Forest

Chuy’sNorth Hills

Heritage Golf 
Course

(Host Site)

Tom Andrus
Angus Barn

Adult 5 Coed 1 Sunday 
School Class

Mary Brown
Carolina Ale 

House

Organized By: Jeff Hall
Volunteers: Charlie Spahr & Stephanie Stanley Hosted By: Heritage Golf Course & Country Club

Gonza

Leslie Bennett
Advance Auto Parts
Oakley Sunglesses

Rev. Christian Davis RECREATION OUTREACH CENTER
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When you provide a check as payment, you authorize us either to use information from your check to make a 
one-time electronic fund transfer from your account or to process the payment as a check transaction.

Trinity Times (USPS 006-883) is published every other week by Trinity Baptist Church, 4815 Six Forks 
Road, Raleigh, NC 27609. Periodical postage paid at Raleigh, NC. Postmaster: Send address changes to 
Trinity Times, 4815 Six Forks Rd., Raleigh, NC 27609

STAY CONNECTED 

We use social media as a tool for connecting, learning, and 
informing you about new information. All of our social media 

accounts are active and posting. We encourage you to interact 
on all platforms and with all accounts. Lets make a point of 

intergenerational fellowship even online!

Stewardship
(YTD total through 04/30/2021) 
YTD General Funds Needs (Budget) $1,080,704.45
YTD Operating Receipts  $1,093,731.36
YTD Operating Expenses      $858,700.11

facebook.com/trinitybaptistchurchraleigh

@tbcraleigh     &     @tbcstudentsraleigh

tbcraleigh.podbean.com

STAFF CONTACT INFO
PASTORS

SUPPORT STAFF

Dr. G. Jeffery Roberts 
SENIOR PASTOR 
jroberts@tbcraleigh.com 

Rev. Steve Byers 
WORSHIP & MUSIC 
slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff 
EDUCATION & DISCIPLESHIP 
kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Jan Brown 
FINANCIAL ADMINISTRATOR 
janbrown@tbcraleigh.com

Reenie Shore 
PASTORAL SECRETARY 
rshore@tbcraleigh.com

Bonnie Cole 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
bcole@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Spencer Good 
ADMINISTRATION 
sgood@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Lydia Tatum 
MINISTRY & MISSIONS 
ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Christian Davis 
STUDENTS & RECREATION 
cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

Bentley Williams 
WEEKDAY DIRECTOR 
preschool@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Surface 
WEEKDAY PRESCHOOL ADMIN.

Ashbey Jones 
FACILITIES MANAGER 
ajones@tbcraleigh.com

Rebekah Gordon 
COLLEGE & YOUNG ADULTS 
rgordon@tbcraleigh.com

Katie Medlin 
CHILDREN & PRESCHOOLERS 
kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Wayne Rogers 
ORGANIST

Ramona Green 
PIANIST

Barbara Bowen 
PIANIST

BELONG. BECOME. BE.


